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Docket No. 50-266
Docket No. 50-301

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. C. W. Fay

Vice President
Nuclear Power Department

231 West Michigan, Room 308
Milwaukee, WI 53201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated July 20, 1984, providing additional information
on the steps you have taken to correct the items of noncompliance which we
brought to your attention in Inspection Report Nos. 50-266/83-21; 50-301/83-20
as requested by our letter dated May 17, 1984 We will examine these matters
during a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

"Oricinal Signed by R. f.. Spes:ard''

R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

cc w/1tr dtd 07/20/84:
J. J. Zach, Plant Manager
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
John J. Duffy, Chief

Boiler Section
Peter Anderson, Wisconsin's

Environmental Decade
Ness Flores, Chairperson

Wisconsin Public Service
Commission
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